
 

GREENFIELDS COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Visitor Guidelines during the COVID19 Pandemic 

Welcome to Greenfields Community Primary School 

We kindly ask that you read the following information before entering our school site. 

We ask visitors not to come into school if:  

 in the past 14 days you have travelled from, or transited through, any of the countries or 

areas that are currently on ‘lockdown’    

 if you have developed a fever (above 37.8C), a loss or change to your sense of smell or 

taste or a new, continuous cough within the last ten days  

Whilst on site you are required to: 

~ complete the NHS track and trace form in the blue folder at the office window before 

entering the site 

~ wear a face covering 

~ wash their hands with soap and water before leaving home and use the sanitising gel 

found at different points throughout school 

~ adhere to social distancing guidance 

~ practice good respiratory hygiene 

~ alert a member of staff if you begin to feel unwell whilst on site 

~ remain in the areas of school for which you have permission  

 

If you are bringing a team for a fixture or a similar event, we ask that you have checked 

that none of the members of this group fall into either of the categories above.  

 

We thank you for your continued understanding and support. 


